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April

•	 4/1: School Sponsorship 
Fundraiser kick-off

•	 4/3: Duty-Free Lunch

•	 Week of 4/7: Handprint 
Fundraiser

•	 4/14–4/18: Spring Break

•	 4/24: Jack the Dipper 
Spirit Day

May

•	 Week of 5/5: Teacher 
Appreciation Week

	» Duty-Free Lunch

	» Sunshine Cart

•	 5/29: Jack the Dipper 
Spirit Day

•	 5/30: Last day of school

Upcoming Events
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This month we kick-off our Annual School Sponsorship Fundraiser! Last year, 
thanks to your incredible generosity, we raised $19,510. With those funds we were 
able to purchase new smart panels, t-shirts for every student and staff member, 
provide dinner for all families who attended movie night, and contribute to other 
school needs. With your continued support, we’re confident we can make it 
$20,000 this year!

This year, our goal is to raise funds for some much-needed 
upgrades to our playground, including new equipment and 
improved hardscaping. These enhancements will help create a 
more engaging space for our kids to play, learn, and  
make memories.

A donation letter in your child’s folder this week with details on 
how you and/or your business can help. Every contribution, no 
matter the size, will make a difference!

Sk8way Spirit Night Recap
We truly appreciate everyone who came out to support Sk8way Spirit Night! 
Thanks to you, we raised $800 for JES. It was fantastic to see so many familiar 
faces having fun together. Your support means so much!

The Handprint Fundraiser is back!
The handprints are going up this week, and we’ll keep going until every student has 
had a chance to add theirs! A huge THANK YOU to all of our amazing families for 
your generous support. Your contributions are covering all the supplies for this 
fundraiser and will also help fund other important PTA initiatives. We can’t wait to 
see our current Eagles leave their colorful mark! 

Jack the Dipper Spirit Days
Mark your calendars for the last Thursdays of April and May to enjoy some 
delicious ice cream while supporting our school.

Volunteering
Duty-Free Lunch and Sunshine Cart 
Our last Duty-Free Lunch and Sunshine Cart will be during Teacher 
Appreciation Week! Be on the lookout for the volunteer sign-ups on Remind 
later this month—we’d love your help to give our teachers well-deserved treats. 
Thanks for all you do!  

To make your 
donation 
online, scan 
this QR code. 


